
Reminder: No School Monday, January 15

Message from Principal Bailey 
Hello Oakwood Family and Happy New Year! 
  
I love this time of year when I take time to reflect on the past, celebrate the present, and look forward with hope to the future. I hope all 
our Owls and their loved ones may find more peace and joy in 2024! 
  
Kindergarten Registration is now open! Oakwood is currently enrolling all students who will be 5 years old by September 1, 2024. Please 
visit the main office to enroll a student. Kindergarten Orientation will be Friday, May 10th at 12:30pm in our school’s gym. 
  
Students who live outside of the Oakwood boundaries may also now apply for Open Enrollment.  Families are to visit the Oakwood 
Elementary webpage and select the link entitled "Apply for Open Enrollment Today.”  Early Open Enrollment period ends February 3rd. 
  
This month we will be holding our Chinese DLI Parent Night on Tuesday, January 16th from 6pm – 7pm. This night is for all students 
and parents interested in joining the Chinese program at Oakwood Elementary starting next school year. The program is available to all 
students currently enrolled in another Chinese DLI program (grades 1-5) and any new students going into 1st or 2nd grade next year. 
Here students and parents will be able to visit with District/State Chinese DLI representatives, current elementary students participating in 
the program, and current DLI teachers. 
  
Later this month your students will be bringing home a Student Questionnaire for you to complete. Information from this questionnaire 
will help Oakwood to determine class sizes and teacher assignments, plan school financial budgets to best fit our school’s needs, and to 
give our teachers information to plan for their next year’s students. This is not a teacher request form and class rosters will become 
available in August 2024. 
  
Bonneville Junior High Viking Night will be Wednesday, January 10th from 5:30pm – 7:30pm.  Families are invited to attend to learn 
more about the great opportunities that await your student next school year. 
  
I love our Owls and I am excited for what they will accomplish in 2024! 
  

Mr. Bailey 
#TogetherWeSOAR 
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Oakwood Elementary is accepting applications 
starting November 17th for the following 
students: Entering 1st grade during the 2024-25 
school year. 

If entering 2nd Grade or wishing to transfer from 
another Chinese DLI Program, please email the 
principal, Mr. Bailey, for more information.

Chinese Dual Immersion 
Program Information

DLI Parent Night 
January 16th, 6-7pm 
Oakwood Auditorium 

For all parents interested 
in joining the program 
starting next school year.

Application and more information —>

Join our program today by selecting here

https://schools.graniteschools.org/oakwood/chinese-dli-application-for-2023-24/
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Oakwood  
Open Enrollment 
Granite School District’s Early 
Open Enrollment continues 
through February 2. 
Applications are submitted 
electronically. Annual 
reapplication is not required.

Call for Photos! 
Please share your Oakwood 

photos so they can be included 
in the yearbook: 

oakwoodpta2020@gmail.com

Kindergarten Registration 
If you have a child who will be 5 years old 
by September 1, 2024, please visit the 
school’s main office during normal business 
hours to register. 

<— FAQ and more information

We are very excited for Super 
Ribbon Week which is January 
22-26! Each day will emphasize 
a different ribbon awareness.

Watch for 
details on 

Dojo and a 
flyer coming 

home as well.

We are looking for 
PTA Sponsors! 
As we start planning for our PTA Fundraiser in 
the Spring, we are asking our community 
members to share these details about 
sponsoring Oakwood's PTA.

More details can be found 
on www.oakwoodpta.com/
fundraising/pta-fundraiser.

STEM Fair 
January 9th, 2024 
Parents are welcome to view projects at 2:30pm 

www.oakwoodpta.com/ribbon-week

Apply for Open Enrollment Today be selecting hereSelect for more information

https://www.oakwoodpta.com/fundraising/pta-fundraiser
https://www.oakwoodpta.com/fundraising/pta-fundraiser
https://www.oakwoodpta.com/fundraising/pta-fundraiser
https://www.oakwoodpta.com/ribbon-week
https://schools.graniteschools.org/oakwood/open-enrollment-special-permit/
https://schools.graniteschools.org/oakwood/kindergarten-registration/

